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Dear Parminder, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I would support the extension of the licensing hours on Friday and Saturday evenings 
but oppose all other applications to vary on the grounds of public nuisance to local 
residents. 
 
As an aside will you be considering extensions to licensing hours during England 
World Cup games en masse or on a case by case basis? 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mark 
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